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23rd April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find below the details of the extra-curricular after school and lunchtimes clubs the staff are 
kindly offering to the children for the summer term.   
 

Day of the 
week 

Club available Lead When Classes open to Maximum 
number 

Monday Forest School Mrs Sizer After school EYFS and KS1 classes 15 

Rhythmic 
Gymnastics 

Mrs 
Brinksman-
Wood 

After school KS2 classes 20 

Football Mr Boon After school Year 3 and Year 4 25 

Homework Mrs 
Narraway 

After school Year 2 – Year 6 40 

Hockey Mr Boon Lunchtime KS2 classes 20 

Tuesday Football Mr Boon After school Year 5 and Year 6 20 

Handball Mr Boon Lunchtime KS2 classes 20 

Wednesday Karaoke Miss Jones After school Y2 – Y6 25 

Film Club Miss 
Igglesden 

After school EYFS and KS1 classes 25 

Netball Mr Boon Lunchtime KS2 classes 20 

Thursday Musical 
theatre/drama 

Mr Duckett After school All classes 40 

Tagging Games  Mr Boon After school EYFS and KS1 20 

Dodgeball Mr Boon Lunchtime KS2 classes 20 

Friday Sports Games Mr Boon Lunchtime EYFS and KS1 classes 20 
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You will notice that we have needed to change some of the age ranges for some of the more over- 
subscribed clubs such as Homework Club as facilitating support across all classes is not effective. 
 
Each club will run from 3:15pm until 4pm. Please use the following form to make a booking: 
https://forms.gle/bsAqQ78CEGP86yj38 In order to be able to communicate to you in enough time, please 
could we ask that you make a booking no later than 10am on Tuesday morning (even though the form 
says noon Monday 14th April).  
 
Once all the bookings have been collated, we aim to first of all ensure that all children are allocated a 
place on at least once club of their choice.  If there are places left in other clubs they have selected, we 
will book them a place on that too. 
 
We aim to communicate regarding the place your child’s place in a club no later than the end of the 
school day on Wednesday, but please be mindful of the reduced capacity in the office this half term. 
 
Please could we also ask you to remember that these clubs are to enrich the curriculum and are not an 
option for childcare as some families are putting their children in the clubs as a means of childcare 
which is not what we are offering.  Should you require child care at the end of the day, please see the 
office for details of Newchurch Robins.  
 
With kindest regards, 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher  

https://forms.gle/bsAqQ78CEGP86yj38

